
   
 

   
 

Music On The Divide 

YOUNG MUSICIANS CONCERT 2025 APPLICATION 

A USB video of your musical performance and this application are due by March 29, 2025.      

NO EXCEPTIONS 

The Concert will be held at the Georgetown IOOF Hall on April 27, 2025 at 3:00 pm.  A 

rehearsal will be on April 25, 2025 at 4:00 pm for those chosen to perform. 

 

Musician Name________________________________________Age____Grade______ 

Physical Address_______________________________ School____________________ 

Instrument______________Music______________________Composer____________ 

Instrument______________Music______________________Composer____________ 

Parent Name_________________________________Phone______________________ 

Email__________________________________________________________________     

Music Teacher Name_________________________ Phone_______________________ 

Email__________________________________________________________________     

  

 Parent/Guardian Signature Required 

 My child has my permission to participate in the Young Musicians Concert. I accept the 

written Rules for Young Musician Concert Participants, 2025 Season. 

 ___I give my permission for my child's picture to be taken and used for newspaper or 

other promotion of the Young Musician’s Concert or program cover. 

 ___ I do not give my permission for my child's picture to be taken and used for 

newspaper or other promotion of the Young Musician’s Concert or program cover. 

 _____________________________(parent signature) 

Additional Information (for example, your accompanist’s or group member’s names, if 

applicable):_____________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Questions? Please text or call Deb Kaplan 530-334-8117  



   
 

   
 

 

*Return Application and USB so they are RECEIVED by March 29 (by mail or to 

the library) 

1) Mail to: 

MOTD ATTN: Deb Kaplan 

PO Box 1055 

Georgetown, CA 95634 

     OR 

2) Hand-deliver to a librarian at the Georgetown Library, 6680 Orleans St. Note that the library closes at 

3 pm on Saturday, March 29th. 

Parents will be notified by phone or text by April 5 of the judges’ decision regarding their child’s 

participation in the 2025 Young Musician Concert. 

Library Hours:  

Monday CLOSED 

Tuesday 12:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Wednesday 12:00 PM- 7:00 PM 

Thursday 10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

Friday 10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

Saturday 10:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Sunday CLOSED 

 


